

Specific Support for Principals

Leadership advisors are available to respond to principal requests for support to help resolve a specific need. There is no cost to the school for this service

Principals are encouraged to contact the leadership advisor service when they are seeking support to respond to a need in areas such as:

- strategic relationships with staff, BoT and/or community
- strategic planning and internal evaluation processes including curriculum review
- leadership capability within the school
- planning in relation to ERO review recommendations
- planning to positively impact on low levels of student's engagement and achievement
- Principal's understanding of their governance role

Contact our team leader Paul Manson <u>p.manson@evaluate.co.nz</u>
He will allocate the role to one of our leadership advisors
Brian Sheedy <u>b.sheedy@evaluate.co.nz</u> Judith Wootton <u>j.wootton@evaluate.co.nz</u>
Stephen Blair <u>s.blair@evaluate.co.nz</u>

Principal Professional Learning Groups

This is a further stream of work which we are offering, again at no cost to Principals.

Leadership Advisors from Evaluation Associates have been contracted to establish and facilitate up to 50 **Principal Professional Learning Groups (PLG)** throughout New Zealand during 2019.

Our aim is to develop strong reciprocal coaching practice which supports leadership learning. We see our role as supporting leadership, developing reciprocal learning, collegiality, networks and problem solving within the leadership space with the focus on an area decided by the group. We would facilitate the process and organization of the PLG.

Further information is available from the Leadership Advisors as detailed above.

Naku noa

Judith Wootton, Brian Sheedy, Stephen Blair.